Attachment withheld under section 7(2)(g) LGOIMA - legal professional privilege

Megan Yardley

From: Alister Jones <ajones@waikato.ac.nz>

Sent: Friday, July 16, 2021 9:14 AM

To: Marty Grenfell, Gert van Staden

Cc: Christine Jones; Brigid McDonald

Subject: Re: Marine Park UoW facility: Reclassification and Public Bodies Lease process

CAUTION:External Email.

Thanks Gert,
This is very helpful and is a clear form as discussed. | appreciate the confidentially of this information.

Kind regards
Alister

Professor Alister Jones

Senior Deputy Vice Chancellor

Office of the Vice-Chancellor

Ph: +64 838 4700 | Mobile: +64 27 4852236
University of Waikato | Private Bag 3105
Hamilton 3240 | New Zealand
waikato.ac.nz

On 16/07/2021, at 9:01 AM, Marty Grenfell <marty.grenfell@tauranga.govt.nz> wrote:

Kia ora Gert

Thanks for this, greatly appreciated.

Alister, I'm keen to discuss this in confidence with you.
Regards

Marty

Sent from my iPhone

On 16/07/2021, at 8:23 AM, Gert van Staden <Gert.vanStaden@tauranga.govt.nz> wrote:

Kia ora Marty and Alister.

For the purposes of your meeting we are attaching a timeline and process table for the
reclassification and lease.

Although this has been reviewed externally, please treat it as a working document as we
may still be able to streamline some of the processes.

If you have any questions or need more information, please let me know.



Gert van Staden | Senior Strategic Advisor
Tauranga City Council | 07 577 7000 | 027 254 7402
| gert.vanStaden@tauranga.govt.nz | www.tauranga.govt.nz

<Reclassification and Public Bodies Leases Act process and timeline.DOCX>
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